
 
 

For immediate release February 21, 2020 

 

MADISON, IN - John Wallace resigns School Resource Officer to resume Chief of Police 

with MPD. 

 

On Friday mid-morning, SRO John Wallace presented his letter of resignation.  In part, 

his letter read, “It truly has been both an honor and privilege to serve the Madison 

School Corporation as a school resource officer.  Although my tenure was shorter than I 

anticipated, it certainly has been impactful. Walking the hallways of Madison schools, hearing the laughter of 

the children and the loving voices of the teachers are something I will carry with me the rest of my life.  We 

truly are blessed to have such a wonderful administration and faculty.  The best is yet to come for MCS”. 

 

“While we are disappointed to lose  SRO John Wallace, we are very excited for him as he resumes his 

responsibilities as Chief of Police”, shared Superintendent, Dr. Jeff Studebaker. “We are honored to work the 

City of Madison to create continued opportunities for our students and look forward to further collaboration 

with the City of Madison Police Department to further enhance school safety efforts”. 

 

The district will be working with the City of Madison and MPD to determine the next steps to fill the vacancy. 

“We want to wish Chief Wallace and the entire Madison Police Department the absolute best as they transition 

to new leadership and continue to provide excellent care for our community”, shares Studebaker. 
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